
  

 

Registered Charity No: 1045268 

 

Friday 20th November 2020 

2nd Donation Day 

 

Following on from your extremely generous gifts for our first donation day, 

we are holding a second donation day to gather gifts for our Christmas 

raffle.  

 

On Friday  20
th
 November we kindly ask for a donation of a gift for the 

raffle. In return the children may come to school in non -school uniform on 

this day if they wish.  

 

This time we would be grateful if you could donate one of the following items 

on this second donation day: 

 

Edible items for the hampers such as: 

 

Tubes of sweets,  

Shop-bought cakes/puddings 

Chocolates 

Biscuits 

Wine, beer or spirits 

Any food or drink item that you would be pleased to win! 

 

All gifts can be left on the tables outside the School office at the start of the 

day. We are so grateful for your generosity and such super gifts which will help 

us put together a really lovely raffle and hopefully sell lots of tickets!   

 


